
  

 
 

Happy New Year Brothers of Council 11187, 
 

The Bells are now ringing. 
 

In case you have not noticed our Seton Church Bells are back ringing 5 minutes before each Mass.  They were repaired in 
December in between snow storms and they sound glorious. 

 

As the days are getting longer and the temps are inching upward, we can look back and admire all of our accomplishments 
that we have done in the past 6 months.  We started out by participating in the Pickerington 4th of July parade which gave 
everyone a bit of exercise on Independence Day. 

 

Then came August, which is very busy with our Church Festival activities, including many meetings, setup, serving, and 
clean up.  And throw in the Cruisin Classic Car Show as well to rev up Sunday attendance.  In September everyone could 
recharge from the festival and acclimate to school schedules and enjoy all the fall sports.  October heated up again with a 
flurry of activity including the First pancake breakfast, the first cinnamon roll sale weekend, and the annual Seton Fall  
Family Festival with pumpkins for everyone!  The council itself turned 29 years old on October 12th.  November continued 
with a successful Cinnamon Roll Sale, the 2nd Pancake Breakfast, and the Coat Drive which provided over 180 new coats.   
December kept us busy preparing for Santa's arrival at the Pancake Breakfast which brought lots of smiles to Seton  
Parishioners.  Many of you also helped with the Cranks Creek Shoe Drive and the Portsmouth Food Drive. . Thanks for all 
your effort and participation. 

 

I look forward to a successful 2023 year of serving our church, community, and each other.  Many hands make light work! 
 

Francis Wilamosky 
Grand Knight 
grandknight@kofc11187.com 
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Happy New Year! 

Chancellor’s Corner 
 

Are YOU Partial? 
 

Think about your daily activities and relationships, and how you look at things in general.  Do you have a shaded view of 
what you hear, or how you hear it?  How do you perceive others?  Is your view of someone overcome by your feelings  
toward that person.  When you read something that person wrote, do you shade the content with your attitude toward that 
person.  Sometimes it seems like that person is right in front of you while you are reading something they wrote. 
 

How about showing partiality toward a co-worker, or one of your children?  It’s hard not to have favorites, especially when 
family is concerned. 
 

This is hard to overcome and there may be no easy answers.  As Peter says in Acts 10: 34-43, “I now realize how true it is 
that God does not show favoritism, but accepts from every nation the one who fears him and does what is right.”  “I truly 
understand that God shows no partiality.” 
 

It seems that when these feelings come to the forefront, the answer is to turn to God and ask in prayer for guidance.    
 

Ray Ganem 
Chancellor 
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Membership Meeting Notes - December 14, 2022 
 

Grand Knight Francis Wilamosky called the meeting to order at  
7:02 pm with a prayer and Pledge of Allegiance. 
 

Roll Call of Officers: Missing were the Chaplain, Deputy Grand 
Knight, Inside Guard, and 1st Year Trustee, all excused.  GK Francis 
Wilamosky motioned to approve the minutes from last month’s  
meeting, 2nd by Ralph Blamer.  Voted upon and passed. 
 

Chaplains Report:  Absent, no report. 
 

Membership and Reading of Applications: Frank Hare indicated we 
currently have 234 members.  Application reading for Francis  
Ubadineke a friend of Victor Sogah occurred, voted upon and  
approved. 
 

Grand Knight’s Report:  GK Francis Wilamosky asked Chris Gregg 
and Scott Huff, both transfers, and Chris Heine, new member, to  
introduce themselves.  Passed around the Thank You cards from Zack 
Goodchild, Seminarian, and Kristin Garrabrant, Community Outreach 
Coordinator.  Will be sharing our Council meeting minutes with the 
Seton Parish Council.  Clergy Dinner is 1/29/23.  Mitchell Grogg is 
still laid up, but back to Sunday Mass.  Council Knights caps available 
for $XX. Had a good weekend with the Pancake Breakfast, Santa and 
the Poster Contest.  
 

Deputy Grand Knight:  Absent, no report. 
 

Treasurer Report:  DJ Murphy sent out the financial report to the 
officers, directors and those that requested a copy, let him know if 
there are any questions or if you want a copy, entries have been 
properly reconciled. 
 

Financial Secretary Report:  Frank Hare reported that 73 members 
have already paid their 2023 dues, $XXX plus a $XXX donation for 
Gimme 5.  140 envelopes will be mailed with 2023 statements on 
12/15/22.  He will be preparing a new list for the “Affiliate Member” 
Program that needs to be submitted to Supreme, 5 or 6 member that 
have not been paying dues that should be removed from our Council 
roster. 
 

Chancellor Report:  Ray Ganem, no report. 
 

Advocate:  Mark Decker stated that the Council By-Laws provides 
some flexibility by allowing annual Resolutions, 3 were approved in 
October and he has another 5 Resolutions that were presented at the 
12/6/22 Business Planning Meeting that will need to be voted upon 
this evening. 
 

Trustee Report:  Jesus Garcia stated that the semi-annual audit will 
be conducted by the Trustees prior to the Business Planning Meeting 
on 1/31/23. 
 

Report of the Fourth Degree:  Frank Hare encouraged everyone to 
come including wives to the Assembly’s Christmas Party on 12/15/22 
in Herrmann Hall starting with a ham dinner at 6:30 pm, then a gift 
contest with 4 prizes involved, no business meeting, but can bring an 
unwrapped gift for Veterans that will be delivered to the VA Hospital 
in Chillicothe. 
 

Report on Programs and Committees 
 

Program Director:  Bob Coholich, no report.  
 

Community Director:  Thom Laughery would like to start a Euchre 
Tournament, plan to discuss at the next Business Planning Meeting. 
 

Church Director:  Absent, no report. 
 

Youth Director:  Absent, no report. 
 

Right to Life Director:  Mike Gohr reported on 3 Right to Life 
events, March for Life in Washington DC is 1/21/23, 10:30 am mass at 
the Cathedral on 1/23/23, and virtual prayer event at Seton on 1/23/23.  
Plans to write an article for the next Newsletter listing the January 
activities. 
 

Publicity/Public Relations:  Mitchell Grogg was seriously injured in 
a recent fall incident so for now, send any public relations information 
to GK Francis Wilamosky. 
 

Family Director:  Chuck Slaby stated that 88 children visited Santa at 
the 12/11/22 Pancake Breakfast and 10 children participated in the 
“Keep Christ in Christmas” poster contest with the 3 winners being:  
Valerie Slaby age 11-14, Callie Beecher age 8-10, Vaughn Shonkwiler 
age 5-7.  The “Concretion to the Holy Family” will be the weekend on 
12/31/22, will need assistance in passing out 1,000 prayer cards and 
flyers after masses the weekend of 12/17/22. 
 

Cinnamon Roll Sale:  Chuck Slaby stated the next one is 1/21-22/23 
will send out an email as 6 volunteers for upfront and 4 in the kitchen 
are needed. 
 

Unfinished Business: 
 

Francis Wilamosky will check with the District Deputy for a date for 
the installation of Officers for fraternal year GK 2022/2023, nothing 
yet. 
 

Tim Lee suggested starting up the monthly Knight’s Social Night 
again with games, Euchre, poker, etc. which was discontinued with the 
Covid lockdown.  This was held the 4th Weds. of each month.  Tim 
volunteered to coordinate it, consider the first one to be Saturday, 
10/15/22 in the PAC to get younger members to attend and also  
anyone that may be interested in becoming a member. 
 

MOTION:  Dick Petersen made a motion to spend a total of $XXX 
($XXX each) sponsorship for the Catholic Men and Women’s confer-
ence that includes 4 free tickets and 2 parking tickets in early 2023 
from the Council budget fund, 2nd by Francis Wilamosky.  Discussion 
occurred, voted upon and passed. 
 

MOTION:  Francis Wilamosky made a motion to spend $XXX from 
the Council budget fund to purchase a fruit, cheese and chocolate  
basket for the office staff at Seton, 2nd by DJ Murphy. Discussion  
occurred, voted upon and passed. 
 

MOTION:  Dick Petersen made a motion to spend up to $XXX from 
the Memorial Budget to purchase Memorial Stone engraved plaques 
for recently deceased Brother Knights Ray Creamer and Bill Sharon, 
2nd by Wayne Patterson.  Discussion occurred, voted upon and passed. 
 

MOTION:   Mark Decker made a motion to donate $XXX from the 
General Fund to Chris Siefker Family to assist them as Chris recovers 
from his recent accident where his leg was amputated, 2nd by Chuck 
Slaby.  Discussion occurred, voted upon and passed. 
 

MOTION:  Chuck Slaby made a motion to spend $XXX from the  
Family budget fund to purchase three $XXX gift cards for the “Keep 
Christ in Christmas” poster contest winners, and $XXX to purchase 
gifts for Santa to use at the Pancake Breakfast with Santa, 2nd by 
Wayne Patterson. Discussion occurred, voted upon and passed. 
 

MOTION:  Frank Hare made a motion to spend up to $XXX to  
purchase 3 new fryers on casters for the PAC from the Capital Benefit 
and Reserve Account, 2nd by Jesus Garcia.  Discussion occurred, voted 
upon and passed. 
 

MOTION:  Francis Wilamosky made a motion to accept the  
Resolution pertaining to creating a “Memorial Committee”, 2nd by 
Dick Petersen.  Discussion occurred, voted upon and passed. 
 

MOTION:  Dick Petersen made a motion to accept the Resolution 
pertaining to creating a “Benevolent Committee”, 2nd by Bob  
Coholich.  Discussion occurred, voted upon and passed. 
 

MOTION:  Frank Hare made a motion to accept the Resolution per-
taining to creating a “Capital Equipment/Improvement Committee” 
and Fund, 2nd by Wayne Patterson.  Discussion occurred, voted upon 
and passed. 
 
 
 

Membership Meeting Minutes (Continued on page 3) 
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MOTION:  Wayne Patterson made a motion to accept the Resolution 
pertaining to procedures for financial handling of council funds and 
banking, 2nd by Chuck Slaby.  Discussion occurred, voted upon and 
passed. 
 

MOTION: Wayne Patterson made a motion to accept the Resolution  
pertaining to Council delegates’ expenditures for attending the State  
Convention, 2nd by Frank Hare. Discussion occurred, voted upon and 
passed. 
 

DJ Murphy has been researching the Council obtaining a credit card 
from Fairfield Federal, our bank that offers a no fee credit card for 
nonprofit organizations.  Supreme no longer accepts checks and fund-
raising chairs have to use their own credit card in some situations to 
purchase food, etc.  Frank Hare will check to see what guidelines/
recommendations that Supreme has available for Councils that use a 
credit card.  Decided to table until next month. 
 

Thom Laughery suggested that the Council should investigate  
purchasing a KofC Funeral Pall to be used at Brother Knight’s  
funerals, cost is $XXX.  Plans to check with Father Leo to get his  
input, will table for now. 
 

Mark Decker suggested purchasing corn hole boards and starting a 
“Corn Hole Tournament” to generate some community spirit with 
having family teams, father son teams, etc.  If decide to do this, would 
need a committee.  Thom Laughery and Dave McVey both willing to 
donate corn hole boards.  Decided to table until next month. 
 

Mark Decker suggested having a social event “Texas Holdom  
Tournament”, could start with 1 table and build upon it.  If decide to 
do this, would need a committee.  Decided to table until next month. 
 

New Business:  None. 
 

Field Agent Report:  Absent, no report. 
 

District Deputy Report:  Absent, no report. 
 

Brothers in Need:  Michelle Schachter, Kevin Kuhr, Bruce Quicker, 
Carrie Ebert, Danielle Murphy, Sandra Blamer, Caitlin Coholich/
Lister, Aston Coholich, Merilin Orvnc, Reinhard Kuppner, Abigail 
Decker, Carissa Sabelhaus, Kim Mason, Jeff Samborsky, Chris  
Siekfer & Family, Mitchell Grogg, and Tracy Gohr. 
 

Lecturer Report:  Steve Blevins suggested that we all reflect on the 
message from Father Leo in regards to reintroducing Advent, keep in 
mind that we are waiting for the Lord to be born, prepare for the birth 
of Jesus.  Informed the new members of the rosary prayer program, 
names draw and then pray the rosary for a Brother Knight at least once 
per week. 
 

Closing Comments:  GK Francis Wilamosky mentioned that we need  
someone to volunteer to serve as Social Event Director/Chair. Still 
need to have the $XXX gas gift card drawing for new members.   
Volunteer as the Church is still looking for servers, ushers and  
eucharistic ministers for the Christmas masses. 
 

GK Francis Wilamosky officially closed the meeting at 8:10 pm with 
prayer and invited everyone to join us for a social gathering in the 
PAC’s kitchen.  Next Business Planning Meeting is scheduled for  
January 3rd at 6:30 pm and Membership Meeting is scheduled for 
January 11th at 7:00 pm, rosary prayed at 6:30 pm. 
 

Business Meeting Notes - January 3, 2023 
 

Grand Knight Francis Wilamosky called the meeting to order at 6:31 
pm with a prayer. 
 

Grand Knight Report:  GK Francis Wilamosky passed around a 
thank you card and a thank you letter from St. Vincent Family Center 
for the 185 coats donated to needy children during our Coat Drive.  
Thanks to the Brother Knights that took part in giving the Seton Parish 
staff the Christmas basket.  Open to ideas as to how to distribute the 

Membership Meeting Minutes (Continued from page 2) two tickets for the Women’s Conference on 2/18/23 and the two tickets 
to the Men’s Conference 2/25/23 that we received for our $XXX  
sponsorship, should they be given to RCIA participates or to new 
Knight members? 
 

Deputy Grand Knight Report:  DGK Dick Petersen commented on 
how great the Portsmouth Food Drive was as there were 70 to 80  
volunteers that included 50 kids.  Mentioned that the National Men’s 
Conference is at the Cintas Center in Cincinnati on 3/25/23 featuring 
Jonathan Roumie, actor “The Chosen”, Father Robert Spitzer, EWTN, 
and Bishop Fernandes as speakers. 
 

Chaplain Report:  Absent, no report. 
 

Treasurer’s Report:  DJ Murphy sent out the financial report to the 
officers, program chairs, and those who requested a copy, let him 
know if there are any questions or if anyone else wants a copy.  The 
sixth month numbers have been sent to the Trustees for their 1/31/23 
audit at 6 pm in the PAC, everything balanced. 
 

Financial Secretary Report:  Frank Hare stated that we currently 
have 233 members, 45 current members have dues waived for being 
Honorary Life or unable to pay dues, 106 members have paid their 
2023 dues, 72 members still need to pay their dues, 2 members do not 
want to renew their membership so their names will be listed on the 
“Affiliate Member Program” that will be submitted to Supreme that 
should then be removed from our Council roster.  He will be meeting 
with Jim McQuaide and Jim Hamilton on 1/4/23 to discuss the  
purchase of fryers and equipment for the PAC pertaining to the motion 
approved to spend up to $XXX.   A check has been requested to pay 
$XXX per capita to Supreme.  Asked members to complete their 
Council Hours for the “Annual Survey of Fraternal Activity” for 2022 
and return to him, report is due 1/31/23, can list hours under… n.   
Miscellaneous Community/Youth Activities … if cannot decide where 
to list them. 
 

Chancellor Report:  Ray Ganem, no report. 
 

Advocate Report:  Mark Decker is working on more Resolutions that 
he will present next month. 
 

 Membership:  Absent, no report. 
 

Trustees Report:  Wayne Patterson stated the Trustees will be  
conducting the Audit on 1/31/23. 
 

Programs and Committees 
 

Program Director:  Absent, no report. 
 

Church Director:  Wayne Patterson reported that the reservations for 
the Clergy Dinner on 1/29/23 have been sent in with Father Leo,  
Father Ondrey, Deacon Dan & wife, GK Francis & wife, PGK Thom 
and wife, Zack Goodchild & mother attending.  Next October, plans to 
get a list of Seminarians, including Seton’s Zack Goodchild and others 
that are out of the country, to give gift cards at Christmas time. 
 

Report of the Fourth Degree:  Wayne Patterson reported that District 
Deputy Chris Bush is requesting an Honor Guard for their 1/7/23  
meeting.  A Spring Exemplification is planned at Christ the King  
parish in Athens, OH on Saturday, 2/18/23, if interested in becoming a 
4th Degree Knight, let him know.  Next Assembly meeting is 1/18/23 
in the PAC with dinner at 6:30 pm, everyone is welcomed. 
 

Community Report:  Thom Laughery would like to see a 
“Community Night” where Euchre, Poker and Corn Hole could be 
played, will need a Chair and committee to coordinate it.  The Cross in 
front of Church is leaning and asked if the Knights should get  
involved. 
 

Youth Director:  Al Kluczynski reported no new business, everything 
is still on track. 
 

Family Director:  Absent, no report. 
 
 
 

Membership Meeting Minutes (Continued on page 4) 
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FISH FRY 
 
Details to follow ... 

Right to Life:  Francis Wilamosky reported on behalf of Mike Gohr 
that January is Right to Life Month and would encourage members to 
get involved in Seton’s “Spiritual Adoption Program.” 
 

Pancake Breakfast:  Wayne Patterson stated the next one is 1/15/23 
and then 2/19/23, please volunteer to help. 
 

Cinnamon Roll Sale:  Mark Decker stated the next one is after  
Masses on 1/21-22/23 and then again on 2/11-12/23, needs 10  
volunteers. 
 

Unfinished Business: 
 

Francis Wilamosky will check with the District Deputy for a date for 
the installation of Officers for fraternal year GK 2022/2023, nothing 
yet. 
 

Tim Lee suggested starting up the monthly Knight’s Social Night 
again with games, Euchre, poker, etc. which was discontinued with the 
Covid lockdown.  This was held the 4th Weds. of each month. 
 

DJ Murphy has been researching the Council obtaining a credit card 
from Fairfield Federal, our bank that offers a no fee credit card for 
nonprofit organizations.  Supreme no longer accepts checks and  
fund-raising chairs have to use their own credit card in some situations 
to purchase food, etc.  Frank Hare will check to see what guidelines/
recommendations that Supreme has available for Councils that use a 
credit card.  Frank Hare will send out an email asking for questions or 
concerns that DJ Murphy and Mark Decker can ask Fairfield Federal, 
discussion will occur at the Business Planning Meeting on 1/31/23. 
 

Thom Laughery suggested that the Council should investigate  
purchasing a K of C Funeral Pall to be used at Brother Knight’s  
funerals, cost is $XXX.  Father Leo is ok with it, but asked him to take 
it to the Liturgical Committee before proceeding. 
 

Mark Decker suggested purchasing corn hole boards and starting a 
“Corn Hole Tournament” to generate some community spirit with  
having family teams, father son teams, etc.  If decide to do this, would 
need a Social Event Director and committee. 
 

Mark Decker suggested having a social event “Texas Holdom  
Tournament”, could start with 1 table and build upon it.  If decide to 
do this, would need a Social Event Director and committee. 
 

New Business: 
 

Free Throw Contest:  George Bartos discussed having a Knights 
“Free Throw Contest” for boys and girls, ages 9-14, do not need to be 
Catholic, seeing if one can be held this year on 2/4/23, if not this year 
then will plan one for 2024. 
 

Grand Knight Francis Wilamosky officially closed the meeting at 7:55 
pm with prayer.  Membership Meeting is scheduled for January 11, 
2023 at 7 pm, rosary will be prayed at 6:30 pm. 
 

Vince Pulles, 

Recorder 

Membership Meeting Minutes (Continued from page 3) 2023 Dues 
 

It’s time to ask for your Knights of Columbus 2023 dues.  Dues will 
be $XXX and an optional $XXX for Gimme-5.  The Gimme-5  
program is our fundraising efforts to help Ohio Citizens with  
Developmental  
Disabilities. 
 

We are asking willing members to start now by paying online at our 
Council website - http://www.kofc11187.com click on the red Pay 
Dues button to start the process.  By paying online before 12/15/22 
you will save our Council the expenses associated with mailing you a 
statement.  Membership cards will be mailed as normal starting the 
first week of January.  Thanks in advance for your cooperation. 
 

PLEASE NOTE: 
 

Honorary Life members (25 years of continuous membership 
and age 70 or greater) DO NOT have to pay dues. 
 

Honorary members (25 years of continuous membership and 
ages 65-69) pay dues of $XXX per year 

 

Please remember if should have financial hardship paying your dues, 
please contact our Grand Knight Thom Laughery 
 

Frank Hare 
Financial Secretary 

SUPER DELUXE 
PANCAKE BREAKFAST 

 
2022 
16 October 
20 November 
11 December w/Santa 
 

2023 
15 January 2023 
19 February 2023 

Cinnamon Roll Sales 
 

2022 
22/23 October 
12/13 November 
 
2023 
21/22 January 
11/12 February 

http://www.kofc11187.com
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Information Update:  Council 11187 is always trying to improve the communications aspect of our group.  We rely on email to 

get the message out quickly, but we also need your address and phone number.  Please fill out the form and either email it to me 

or place it in the KofC mailbox in the office.  My email is jvlag3@charter.net 

Name:   

              

Address:   

              

City:     State:   Zip:   

              

Phone:     Cell:   

              

Email:             

              

Alt Email:             

In Memoriam 
 

As we welcome 2023 let's remember those Seton Council Knights that we lost in 2022: 
 

Raymond "Ray" G. Creamer (11/21/22)  https://www.dispatch.com/obituaries/pwoo0360490 
 

Brother Ray was our Council Church program director for over a decade.  Many will remember receiving a phone call from Ray to take an  
adoration in the church.  Ray was also our fish fry "Batter Man".  He was a key part of setting the standard for our delicious beer batter dipped 
fish. Ray was our Seton daily mass coordinator and senior server.  You could find him daily doing the stations of the cross.  Fourth Degree Sir 
Knight Ray had his first degree May 1st 1957. 
 

William "Bill" F. Sharon (9/29/22)  https://www.spencefuneralhome.com/tributes/William-Sharon 
 

Brother Bill was very active in our Seton Parish as a senior server, lecturer and eucharistic minister.  He and wife Lorraine were fixtures at 
Council events and a long time member of the Council golf league. Fourth Degree Sir Knight Bill had his first degree November 30th 2005. 
 

Mark A. Newhouse (5/15/22)  https://www.tributearchive.com/obituaries/24862339/mark-anthony-newhouse 
 

Brother Mark was our Magnet chairman for many years, single handedly raising funds for our Capital Benefits fund.  Third Degree Knight 
Mark had his first degree May 27th 2009. 
 

LaVern "Vern" E. Pax (5/7/22)  https://www.spencefuneralhome.com/tributes/LaVern-Pax 
 

Brother Vern was a long time usher at Seton. He served in the U.S. Army where he was selected and proudly served as a member of the US 
Army Honor Guard at the Tomb of the Unknown Soldier at Arlington National Cemetery.  First Degree Knight Vern had his first degree  
December 1st 1960. 
 

Gennaro "Geno" J. Persichetti (3/14/22)  https://www.tributearchive.com/obituaries/24293168/gennaro-joseph-natalucci-persichetti and 
https://dys.ohio.gov/about-us/communications/news/in-memoriam-former-dys-director-geno-natalucci-persichetti 
 

Mr. Natalucci-Persichetti worked under three governors as the Ohio Department of Youth Services Director from 1987 through 2004.   
Governor Mike DeWine issued the following statement after his passing.  “I had the pleasure of working with Geno during my time as Ohio's 
lieutenant governor, and I saw first hand how passionate he was about the youth in his care,” said Governor DeWine. “Geno was instrumental 
in the development and implementation of Ohio RECLAIM in the 1990s, which supports hundreds of community programs for at-risk youth 
across the state.  His work most certainly changed many lives for the better.  We send our deepest condolences to his wife Toni and their entire 
family.”  Honorary Life First Degree Knight Geno had his first degree November 2nd 1995. 

Monsignor Steve Hawkins*   Joseph R. Drignat   Joseph E. Levandusky   Joseph J. Rossi, Sr. 
James G. "Jim" Bailey*   Joseph Fillpek   Edward D. Loch   Steven Roth 
Mark R. Bailey   Adolph "Bud" Glanzman   Larry H. Lotz   Thomas Shook 
Lawrence J. Balanti*   Donald Graft   Timothy J. Lucas*   Robert R. Snider 
James Barraco   Paul W. Grubbs Jr   Robert E. McDonald*   Dr. Frank P. Sobolewski 
Dr. Fred Barwick   Dr. Francis "Bud" Joos*   Aloysius J. McLaughlin   Paul Thoburn 
James L. Boblett*   Michael Kasson   Robert McNichol*   Robert G. Wagner* 
Allen "Rusty" Boehm   Richard W. Kellenbarger   Scott Mucha   George C. Yurt 
Deacon Joseph Checca   William Kenny   Robert A. Mulholand*     
Harold E. Clyburn   Robert L. Krause*   Thomas E. Patterson     
Donald L. Davis*   John Letourneau   Leon P. Quigley   
       
* Charter Memeber       

And we remember all our Brother Knights who have gone to be with our Father. 

https://www.dispatch.com/obituaries/pwoo0360490
https://www.spencefuneralhome.com/tributes/William-Sharon
https://www.tributearchive.com/obituaries/24862339/mark-anthony-newhouse
https://www.spencefuneralhome.com/tributes/LaVern-Pax
https://www.tributearchive.com/obituaries/24293168/gennaro-joseph-natalucci-persichetti
https://dys.ohio.gov/about-us/communications/news/in-memoriam-former-dys-director-geno-natalucci-persichetti
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* No Assembly meeting at Seton 

2022/2023 Council 11187 Calendar (Tentative) 

        

July  August  September 

03 Knight's Mass  03 Membership Meeting - 7:00  04 Knight's Mass 

05 Business Meeting - 6:30  07 Knight's Mass  06 Business Meeting - 6:30 
13 Membership Meeting - 7:00  08-11 Festival Final Prep  14 Membership Meeting - 7:00 

20 Assembly Meeting  17 Assembly Meeting  21 Assembly Meeting 

26 Business Meeting - 6:30       

    School Starts  05 Labor Day 

04 Independence Day       

   12-14 Seton Festival    

   14 Car Show    

        
        

        

October  November  December 

02 Knight's Mass  01 Business Meeting - 6:30  04 Knight's Mass 

04 Business Meeting - 6:30  06 Knight's Mass  06 Business Meeting - 6:30 

12 Membership Meeting - 7:00  09 Membership Meeting - 7:00  14 Membership Meeting - 7:00 
19 Assembly Meeting  -  PAC  16 Assembly Meeting  21 Assembly Meeting 

        

      31 New Year's Eve 

10 Columbus Day  11 Veterans Day    

12 Council Anniversary  25 Thanksgiving  25 Christmas Day 

        

16 1st Pancake Breakfast  12/13 Cinnamon Roll Sales  11 3rd Pancake Breakfast w/ 

22/23 Cinnamon Roll Sales  20 2nd Pancake Breakfast   Santa 

29 Family Fun Festival       
        

        

January 2023  February  March 

01 Knight's Mass  05 Knight's Mass  05 Knight's Mass 

03 Business Meeting - 6:30  08 Membership Meeting - 7:00  08 Membership Meeting - 7:00 
11 Membership Meeting - 7:00  15 Assembly Meeting  15 Assembly Meeting 

18 Assembly Meeting  28 Business Meeting - 6:30    

31 Business Meeting - 6:30     17 St Patrick’s Day 

   14 Valentine's Day    

01 New Year's Day  20 President's Day  03 2nd Fish Fry 

16 MLK Birthday     10 3rd Fish Fry 

   22 Ash Wednesday  17 4th Fish Fry 

15 4th Pancake Breakfast     18 St. Patty's Party 

21/22 Cinnamon Roll Sales  11/12 Cinnamon Roll Sales  24 5th Fish Fry 

   19 5th Pancake Breakfast  31 6th Fish Fry 

   24 1st Fish Fry    

        

        

April  May   June 

02 Knight's Mass  02 Business Meeting - 6:30  04 Knight's Mass 

04 Business Meeting - 6:30  07 Knight's Mass  06 Business Meeting - 6:30 
12 Membership Meeting - 7:00  10 Membership Meeting - 7:00  14 Membership Meeting - 7:00 

19 Assembly Meeting  17 Assembly Meeting  21 Assembly Meeting 
        

15 Tax Day       

      14 Flag Day 

02 Palm Sunday  14 Mother's Day  18 Father's Day 

02-08 Holy Week  29 Memorial Day    

09 Easter       

   20 Wives’ Appreciation Dinner    

08 Easter Egg Hunt       

22 Blue Coats Dinner       
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Prayer Corner 

Michelle Schachter, Kevin Kuhr, Bruce Quicker, Carrie Ebert, Danielle Murphy, Sandra Blamer, Caitlin Coholich/Lister, 
Aston Coholich, Merilin Orvnc, Reinhard Kuppner, Abigail Decker, Carissa Sabelhaus, Kim Mason, Jeff Samborsky,  
Chris  Siekfer & Family, Mitchell Grogg, and Tracy Gohr..  . Military, First responders, Our Priest and Religious  

Comments or Articles  

Jesus Garcia 

Phone:  (6**) 577-9016 

Email:  jvlag3@charter.net 

Articles due by the 25th  

of each month 

Join Us Prospect Card 

January 2023 

01 Knight's Mass 

03 Business Meeting - 6:30 

11 Membership Meeting - 7:00 

18 Assembly Meeting 

31 Business Meeting - 6:30 

  

01 New Year's Day 

16 MLK Birthday 

  

15 4th Pancake Breakfast 

21/22 Cinnamon Roll Sales 

  

  

  

  

  

  

February 2023 

05 Knight's Mass 

08 Membership Meeting - 7:00 

15 Assembly Meeting 

28 Business Meeting - 6:30 

  

14 Valentine's Day 

20 President's Day 

  

22 Ash Wednesday 

  

11/12 Cinnamon Roll Sales 

19 5th Pancake Breakfast 

24 1st Fish Fry 

  

  

  

  

  

2022/23 Council Officers 

Chaplain                                                      chaplain@kofc11187.com 

Fr. Leo Connolly (6**) 833-0482 

Grand Knight                                        grandknight@kofc11187.com 

Francis Wilamosky (6**) 561-1961 

Deputy Grand Knight                 deputygrandknight@kofc11187.com 

Richard Petersen, PGK (6**) 868-8615 

Chancellor                                                chancellor@kofc11187.com 

Raymond Ganem (6**) 214-8037 

Advocate                                                     advocate@kofc11187.com 

Mark Decker (6**) 204-7701 

Financial Secretary                       financialsecretary@kofc11187.com 

Frank Hare, PGK (7**) 964-3580 

Treasurer                                                     treasurer@kofc11187.com 

DJ Murphy (6**) 860-9488 

Recorder                                                      recorder@kofc11187.com 

Vince Pulles  (6**) 321-4395  

Warden                                                          warden@kofc11187.com 

Jeffrey Oconer (6**) 209-3190 

Inside Guard                                           insideguard@kofc11187.com 

Timothy Lee (2*7*0) 978-0157 

Outside Guard                                      outsideguard@kofc11187.com 

Kelly Sabelhaus (8*1*2) 346-9616 

3 Year Trustee                                              trustees@kofc11187.com 

Thom Laughery, PFN (6**) 837-3623 

2 Year Trustee  

Jesus Garcia, PGK, PFN (6**) 256-9809 

1 Year Trustee 

Wayne Patterson, PGK, PFN (6**) 833-0980 

Lecturer                                                        lecturer@kofc11187.com 

Steve Blevins (6**) 307-9901 

Membership                                          membership@kofc11187.com 

Timothy Lee (2*7*0) 978-0157 

Publicity                                            publicrelations@kofc11187.com 

Francis Wilamosky (6**) 561-1961 

Technical Director                           technicaldirector@kofc11187.com 

Timothy Lee (2*7*0) 978-0157 

District Deputy                                                 ugotme2@icloud.com 

  

Field Agent                                                michael.dippold@kofc.org 

Mike Dippold (6**) 847-0649 

  

mailto:chaplain@kofc11187.com
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